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Month xx, 20xx
Name

EID# 00000XXXXX



Address

Position

Dear Name:

This letter comes to inform you that your employment with The School District of Philadelphia as a probationary employee has been terminated effective Date.  This is in accordance with Article XI, Section D of the bargaining agreement between the School District of Philadelphia and the Philadelphia Federation of Teachers. The language reads as follows:

   “Newly appointed employees (exclusive of professional employees, temporary professional employees, and per diem substitutes) shall serve a probationary period of three(3)months form the date of their appointment.  During this probationary period an employee who has been absent for any reason (with the exception of work related injuries) on three or more occasions, or has had two (2) or more occasions of unsatisfactory work performance, or has had any documented unsatisfactory incident, may be transferred or terminated, without cause, at the discretion of the Superintendent and/or CEO without recourse to the grievance procedure.”

You were hired as a Position effective Date.  Based on documentation, you have State reason for dismissal , 

Sincerely,

Cc:  
Personnel File

